
FUTURE POTENTIAL 
 
StudentsStudents who joined the 2020 Preliminary Programme 
in January have made a truly enthusiastic start to their 
creative studies. The focus has been on developing 
drawing skills through line, tone and texture using a 
range of different media. They have also explored the 
formal elements through positive, negative space and 
perspective and investigated different printing 
techniquestechniques inspired by the work of Paul Cezanne and 
Georgia O'Keefe. 

RETURNING AS INTERNS

WWe are delighted to welcome back three of our alumni 
who have returned to ISCA two years after graduating 
to provide progression-orientated support sessions to 
year 2 students. Trish and Ruth Phng and Natasha 
Makins are sharing their specialist skills, honed 
through their degree studies at the London College of 
Communication, to help students realise images 
throughthrough various digital platforms, enhance work 
through screen-printing techniques and refine 
photographic skills through photomedia workshops. 

STUDENT CELEBRATION

The Year 2 students organised a surprise tea party last 
week to thank tutors for the support they have given 
during the portfolio preparation period. It was a time to 
relax and celebrate the university offers that have 
started coming in. Student Representative 
VValeriya Lyubkina gave a short speech of thanks which 
was followed by a few words from Head of Art & Design 
Lisa Stewart who said students had worked 
exceptionally hard to achieve a high standard of work.

CLASP COMPLETION

Congratulations to the Year 2 students who have 
successfullysuccessfully completed the Creative Learning and 
Skills Programme at University of the Arts London. 
ISCA students have the special opportunity to study 
CLASP during their second year at ISCA, alongside 
their A Level programme. By passing CLASP, students 
have the opportunity to progress to Foundation Plus at 
Central Saint Martins in summer 2020.
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